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The office building of AAJVS has been renovated b
the EE, PBSD, Port Blair with new Aspoto sheets for roof and
sealing by new wooden structure with AC sheets during the
&é\ month of March, 2006

But regret mention here that the Chamber of
Executive Secretary and office rooms are till continuously
¥ _ badly leaking and floating water inside the room during the

0{0 rainy days. Mats provided in the rooms are omitting bad
smell. New sets of Computers and office files are wetting
during the rainy days. Now, it is very difficulty to seat in the
office to discharge the duty.

C‘\\ In this connection a draft letter addressed to EE,
PBSD, Port Blair regarding rectify the ongoing leakages.

Submitted for signature please.
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